
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/3/2020 3:31:13 PM

First name: Morgan

Last name: Boldrin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear forest service,

 

The closing of trails is absolutely unacceptable. I've been using the trails in Colorado since 1985.  I grew up on

them. These trails predate you and I and are a part of Colorado history. There are several offroad groups that

adopt trails and most individuals help maintain them also. Closing trails is a sham in the name of environmental

protection. Being able to use these trails and explore our public lands is important.  Excluding folks is wrong.  All

are welcome to enjoy it. 

 

"Closure isn't management."


